
To the House Political Subdivision Committee, 

 

 I am in support of Bill 1248 because I believe that the city of Fargo has overstepped its authority. 

I would like to be able to acquire a Federal Firearms License so I may do background checks before I sell 

a firearm and their ordinance does not allow this. I believe Fargo’s zoning ordinance already goes 

against 62.1-01-03 of the North Dakota Century Code. The Fargo city attorney has stated that it does not 

say zoning ordinance specifically so they can have an ordinance against the sale and purchase of 

firearms. 

 

      Sincerely,  

      Adam Matson 

      North Fargo resident 


